
Arthur Doak

From: Doug Vernier <dvernier@v-soft.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 3:16 PM
To: Arthur Doak
Subject: WNTH licensee name

Hi Art,

The name should be as shown below. Thanks for letting me know about this.
Doug
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From: Hill, Michael [mailto:hillm@newtrier.k12.il.us]
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 12:57 PM
To: ‘Doug Vernier’ <dvernier@v-soft.com>
Cc: Conway, David E <conwayd@newtrier.k12.il.us>; Williams, Richard <williamr@newtrier.k12.il.us>
Subject: RE: FCC matter

Doug,

I do agree that we should revert to the original name. This would not complicate things. There has been no ownership
change.

Thanks for seeing this.

Mike.


